# ABINGTON PRESBYTERIAN LIFE

## THIS WEEK AT APC

Office Hours Mon-Thur 8:30-3:30 pm Closed from 12:30 pm - 1:30 pm for Lunch & Fridays

\*\* denotes use of church facilities by outside groups

SUNDAY	8:00am	Simple Gifts Worship & Communion
--------	--------	----------------------------------

July 8 10:00am Celebration Worship

10:00am Summer Sunday School (89)

MONDAY 6:30pm Silver Moon Yoga (115) \*\*

**July 9** 7:15pm Boy Scouts (Rec Room/70/72/74)

TUESDAY 9:30am Chancel Guild (108)

July 10

WEDNESDAY 7:45am Wednesday Morning Bible Study (offsite)
July 11 9:30am Pastoral & Program Staff Meeting (108)

10:30am Staff Meeting (108) 1:00pm Meals on Wheels (113) \*\*

7:30pm Old York Rd Symphony Board Meeting

(108) \*\*

**THURSDAY** 9:30am Yoga Class (113) \*\* **July 12** 7:30pm NAMI Meeting (113) \*\*

FRIDAY Office Closed

July 13

SATURDAY No Events Scheduled

July 14

SUNDAY 8:00am Simple Gifts Worship & Communion

July 15 10:00am Celebration Worship

10:00am Summer Sunday School (89) 11:00am Lemonade on the Lawn

### Lemonade on the Lawn

Please join us July 15th following the 10:00am worship service



Birth - 29 months

**Rooms 110 - 112** 

**Summer Sunday School** 

Ages 30 months - 2nd grade

(older kids welcome to come help)

10:00am in Children's Choir Room

(under the Sanctuary)

**Teacher: Catherine Jones** 

Pick Up on the Playground after worship

(weather permitting)

### **PAKISTAN**

TODAY we will be celebrating the 20<sup>th</sup> anniversary of the Presbyterian Education Board of Pakistan (P.E.B.) – the organization that hosted Rev. Diane last November. In July, Alice Price and Charlotte Dean will be going to Pakistan to offer teacher training with PEB teachers. Plan to stay after worship for a Fancy Fellowship complete with a cake and a "Taste of Pakistan," as we celebrate our rich connections with Pakistan and PEB, and the meaningful work they do to educate girls and the "poorest of the poor" in Pakistan.

## Please Help Support Our Youth Scholarship!

Notecard packages are available for purchase from the Deacons.

The notecard covers were designed by our very own APC youth and are on display on the Deacons' bulletin board near the parlor.

Each package contains 12 cards (3 cards of each design) and costs \$20.

Packages can be requested online (<a href="http://bit.ly/APCcards">http://bit.ly/APCcards</a>) and then picked up and paid for in the office on Mondays through Wednesdays from 9AM – 11AM. Please be sure to have exact cash or a check in the proper amount made payable to APC.

All proceeds support our youth scholarship!



Noah's Arts Camp for Kids (NACK) July 16<sup>th</sup> to 20<sup>th</sup> 9am-4pm (aftercare available)

July 20th: 4pm Final Dress Rehearsal

Performance

July 22<sup>nd</sup>: 10am Performance for

Worship

Age: rising 1<sup>st</sup>-7<sup>th</sup> grade Cost: \$60 per child





## Saturday— July 21<sup>ST</sup>

Register to RUN THE 5TH ANNUAL APC SUMMER SOAKER 5K! Or sign up to volunteer to help make this an amazing event.

WHAT: The fifth annual APC Summer Soaker 5k Run/Walk

WHEN: 8:30 a.m. on Saturday, July 21, 2018. A free 300-meter dash for children 10-and-under follows at 9:30a.m.

**VOLUNTEERS:** Help show runners and walkers where to go or help with registration need to email justinfeil4@gmail.com. We provide transportation to and from the start/finish area. We need your help to make this day work.

RUNNERS/WALKERS: 5k participants can sign up at www.runtheday.com. Adults are \$30 until race day. Children are \$20. Super soft race T-shirts that drew rave reviews last year are guaranteed to those that register for the 5k by July 4. You can also register on race day beginning at 7:30 a.m. for \$5 more and no shirt is guaranteed.

WHY: Last year, \$3,000 was donated from the race proceeds. This year's proceeds will go to fight homelessness in Philadelphia through Back On My Feet, and also supports the brave firefighters of the Abington Fire Company.

Any further information, visit the above website or email apc5krun@gmail.com.

We are requesting donors for Memorial Flowers in memory of loved ones, or in honor of persons celebrating special birthdays or other occasions. These floral arrangements are placed in the Sanctuary for Sunday worship services, and are then delivered to sick, homebound, or hospitalized members of our congregation. To donate, please call Lynne Waite at 215-885-7516 or the Church office.

# Back-to-school Backpacks the Village

Have you noticed that the papers are full of ads with specials on school supplies? Why not plan a special shopping trip with your own children to fill a backpack for a deserving child in Philadelphia? We have 50 names of children and the supplies needed for the grade they will enter.



On the Mission Bulletin board in the Education Building hallway, you will find Backpack tags with the name of a child, their grade, gender and the items needed for their backpack.

\$\$\$\$\$\$\$\$\$\$

★ Filled backpacks must be delivered to the
 ★ church by August 5<sup>th</sup>. Place the backpacks at
 ★ the foot of the stairs as you enter the
 ★ Educational Building.

★ Thank you for your time and generosity in★ helping some child to a successful school year.

- Mission Council & Deacons

### Interest Group Meetings:

APW Book Group: Summer Reading! Add
 The Alice Network by Kate Quinn to your
 summer reading list. Our discussion takes
 place on Tuesday, August 7, meeting location
 to be determined. For information contact Julie
 Arndt at (julie\_arndt@yahoo.com).

#### **SAVE THE DATE!**

Interfaith Multicultural Connection Picnic Sunday, September 23rd ~ 1pm-7pm Alverthorpe Park

For more info, contact Fred Goldstein fgoldste@mc3.edu